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Manufactured Home Community Agents 

 
 

Resolution# 2010-11 
 

 
 
Prior to the merger that created Public Health—Madison and Dane County, the Dane 
County Division of Public Health had a contract with the Wisconsin Department of 
Commerce for the inspection of manufactured home communities in Dane County. The 
Department of Commerce is seeking to enter into a new agreement with PHMDC. Under 
the terms of this agreement, PHMDC will conduct an annual inspection of each 
manufactured home community in Dane County for compliance with sanitation 
regulations. 

 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Board of Health for Madison and 
Dane County, on behalf of Public Health—Madison and Dane County, authorizes 
the Director to sign an agreement with the Wisconsin Department of Commerce 
to conduct an annual inspection of each manufactured home community in Dane 
County for enforcement of state sanitation regulations for the period July 1, 2010 
through June 30, 2014. 
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